
 

 

15 November 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Emergency Closure of School due to bad weather : Reminder 

 

It is that time of year again!  This is a reminder of the procedures in place to inform you of 

any closure of school due to bad weather. 

 

1. The school website – www.stpetersschoolmarlow.org.uk 

 

2. Bucks County website – www.buckscc.gov.uk. 

 

3. Via class reps who are:- 

 

4. Facebook – https://m.facebook.com/stpetersrcmarlow/?locale2=en_GB 

 

Reception Mrs Harris 

Year 1  Mrs Browne  

Year 2  Mrs Thomson 

Year 3  Mrs Sumner 

Year 4  Mrs Lahille  

Year 5  Mrs Lahille  

Year 6  Mrs Butler  

 

Please contact your class rep direct if you have any queries. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Miss A McCluskey 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

DIOCESE OF NORTHAMPTON 
ST PETER’S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 
PROSPECT ROAD, MARLOW, BUCKS, SL7 2PJ 
Telephone:  01628 472116/7 

e-mail:  office@stpetersrc.bucks.sch.uk 
Web: www.stpetersschoolmarlow.org.uk 
Headteacher: Miss A McCluskey, B.Ed. 
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